
The Office of Mayor Martin J. Walsh invites you to:

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING
Tuesday, October 13th, 2020 | 6 p.m. | 297 Newbury Street

Proposal: A recreational cannabis company
seeking to open an appointment-only retail
location at 297 Newbury Street in the Back
Bay neighborhood of Boston.  The company
has previously received its licenses from the
state to cultivate and manufacture cannabis
in Plymouth County.  The location is in
compliance with the buffer regulations set
forth in the Boston Zoning Code, with the
site not being located within 500 feet of a
pre-existing K-12 school or within a half-
mile of an existing Cannabis Establishment.

Meeting Link: 
http://bit.ly/297newbury

Meeting Password:
101320

Please note, the City does not represent the owner(s)/developer(s)/attorney(s)/applicant(s),. The
purpose of this meeting is to get community input and listen to the resident’s positions on this
proposal. This flyer has been dropped off by the proponents per the city’s request.

If you cannot attend this meeting, have any questions or comments about this proposal, or
need interpretation services, please contact in advance: 

Shanice Pimentel
Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services 
(617) 635-2679 | shanice.pimentel@boston.gov
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